
        

My thanks goes to Miss Burden, Mrs Barnes, Mrs Mays and all  

Parents and Carers who have helped to create a supportive,  

motivational and calm environment for our Year 6 children as they 

embarked upon their end of Key Stage 2 Assessments (SATs).  

We welcomed the children into school at 8.15 for a ôbrain  

boostingõ breakfast and an opportunity to chat over tea and 

toast. The children were amazing. They showed resilience,  

perseverance and maturity alongside support for each other, 

thereby reflecting the core values of our school.  

 

Year 6, you are leaders within our school 

community. Well done!  

 

 

 

 

 

Excitement is brewing in school as preparations 

for the International Fiesta are finalised.  The 

display in the corridor contains the faces of all 

our children and links them to the country 

where one of their parents was born.  Thanks 

goes to the artistic talents of Mrs Ruiz and Mrs 

Ogorek for creating the display.  

 

Please come in and find your childõs photo on 

Sunday while you are at the Fiesta.  

12th May 2017 

We live, love and learn together in the light of the life of Christ.  

This week ...  

St Augu
stineõs

 School 



Catholic Life  
Year 6 rounded off their assessment week with a Mass in their class-

room. It was a reverent occasion with all the readings and offertory 

taken on by Parents and Governors to show the school community  

support for the efforts of our year 6 children this week.  

 

Sacramental Preparation  

Our Year 3 children are getting closer to their First Communion Day and are preparing 

at home and at school. On the 22 nd May, we invite all Year 3 children and their families 

to a celebration of the Passover.   

Sainsburyõs Vouchers 
A plea for a parent or two to count 

our Sainsburyõs vouchers before we 

send them off é 

Please let the office know if you can 

help. 

Also, please 

bring in any 

vouchers you 

have next 

week. 

Thank you 

Update on Training for Mrs Scull  

So I was thrilled to manage 25 miles this week,  

cycling around Draycote Water in the beautiful sun-

shine on Wednesday.  I wasnõt quite so pleased on 

Bank Holiday Monday when I got stuck in an incredible 

down pour about 3 miles from home.  I have booked a 

hotel for my husband to stay in as I cycle the 100  

kilometres through the night around London!  

And why do I do it?  

Because I seem to know so many people who are 

struggling with this dreadful disease which impacts 

not only on the person involved but also on their wider 

family and friends.  Please, please, please if you are 

able, sponsor me and think of me on the night of 27th 

May at 10:30 at night as I set off on this journey 

once again. 

My Just Giving link is:  

www.justgiving.com/fundraising,angelascull  

I thank you in advance,  Angela  

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising,angelascull


Community 

PTA 
International Fiesta - Sunday 14th May - 1 - 4pm 

(bring your tickets or pay on the door)  

After watching the Eurovision Song Contest on Saturday night, come down to the 

Fiesta on Sunday to have a truly international weekend!  

   

Mrs Mayhew and her team have worked tirelessly to create what can only be  

described as an International experience for all.  Once your plane has landed at 

the doors, you will find that the entrance to the school has been transformed  

into an airport where I will greet you at the check -in desk. You will undergo  

security checks and then be issued with your passport so that you can experience 

something from all the different countries that you visit.  

 

For all those excited children, staff and parents, there are only 2 sleeps to go!  

School Council 
Billy and Evie sayé 

This week we met a member of the 

PTA to talk about the Summer Fayre. 

We found out about the things the 

PTA want to buy for us and that we 

can help by raising money at the  

Summer Fayre. We shared ideas 

about stalls and activities from all 

the classes and are hoping to help 

make it an amazing event.  

 

 

Online Safety  
Brad, James and Seb sayé 

Did you know it is important to turn 

off your device (mobile phone, tablet 

and even TV) an hour before you go 

to bed?  This is to stop light shining 

into your eyes and tricking your brain 

into thinking it is daytime instead.  

The Sprites suggest reading, playing 

lego or board games as a fun  

alternative activity before bed.  

 



Have a lovely weekend, 

Lesley Ritchie  

www.staugustineskenilworth.co.uk  

Next Week  

Sunday PTA International Fiesta  

Monday Year 2 SATs meeting 3:30pm  

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday   

Friday   Year 2 and Year 4 Mass  

Saturday  

Sunday  

Sport  
 

Eleanor in Year 5 has been selected to play 

tennis for Warwickshire in the County Cup!  

Wow!!! 

The Warwickshire Under 10s team is made up 

of four girls (including Eleanor) who will be 

playing at the end of May against 6 other 

Counties. 

We canõt wait to hear how you get on.  We are 

so proud of you representing our County.  Well 

done Eleanor. 

 

 

 

 

Who are these celebrities?!  

 

We accidentally forgot to 

publish pictures of these  

children from the Philippines 

and Poland in last weekõs 

newsletter.  

 

Here they are!  

New school meal menus are on the 

school website!  



 


